Donate to the Laveen School District before
April 15, 2024 and receive a
dollar-for-dollar credit on your
2023 taxes when you file.

## **Reduce Your Taxes**

by supporting Laveen's schools

- Tax credit contributions may only be used to support character education and fee-based extracurricular activities.
- For every dollar you donate, the amount you owe the state will be that much less. This may also increase the amount of your refund.
- Couples filing jointly may donate up to \$400.
- Individuals may contribute up to \$200.
- Allowable per <u>ARS § 43-1089.01</u>



www.laveenschools.org/tax-credit

to make a secure online donation or print a donation form.

Non-refundable donations are eligible for the Arizona State Income Tax Credit as allowed by ARS §43-1089.01. Please consult with your personal tax preparer to determine the application of this credit. Donations must be received by April 15, 2024 to be eligible for a 2023 Tax Credit.





